
 
Milltown School District 
Student Support Services  

 
 

Please Join Us for a Preschool Parent Information Session! 
 
 

 Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 If you are a Milltown resident with a typically developing child 
(who will be turning three or four years old by October 31st, 
2020) and you are interested in learning more about Milltown 
School District’s Integrated Preschool Program, please attend 
our Parent Information Meeting.  Details are below.   

 
Light refreshments will be served. 

 
Date: February 6th, 2020 (snow date: February 27th) 
 
Time: 6:30 PM 
 
Place: In the Media Center at Parkview School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Any parent/guardian or agency believing that a child may be in need of special education  

and related services should contact the Office of Student Support Services at 732-214-2365 option 4. 

 


